
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF THE 2024 FEDERAL GENERAL ELECTION,  

REGULAR VOTER REGISTRATION AND OPTION FOR LATE REGISTRATION.  

 

*Notice is hereby given that there will be elections held for the Federal General Election on  
Tuesday November 5th, 2024* 

 
**Regular Registration for the General Election closes on Monday October 7th, 2024** 

 
To register to vote, or to update your name, address, or other voter information, submit a Montana Voter Registration 
Application to the county elections office (mailing address 418 Mineral Ave., Libby, MT 59923). You may obtain an 
application by calling the elections office at 406-283-2302 or 406-283-2304, appearing in person at the Lincoln County 
Election Center, 418 Mineral Ave., Floor B, Libby, MT, or downloading the application online at 

https://lincolncountymt.us/elections-homepage/.  
The application must be signed before being submitted to the election office. If mailing, your application must be 
postmarked by October 7th, 2024, and received in the Election Office by 5:00 p.m. on October 10th, 2024.  

 
AFTER OCTOBER 7TH, 2024, you may still late register for the election by appearing in person at the Election Center, 418 
Mineral Ave., Floor B, Libby MT.  To check your voter registration status, please go to the My Voter Page on the Montana 

Secretary of State website: https://voterportal.mt.gov. 
 
**NOTE:  Inactive electors may reactivate by completing and submitting a Montana Voter Registration Application, requesting, 
completing, and submitting an absentee ballot in any election, or by notifying the County Election Administrator in writing of the 
elector’s current address in the county. 
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